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7 September 2005 
 
 
Ms Paola Cerrato-D’Amico 
Inquiry Secretary 
JSC on Migration 
Parliament House 
Canberra    ACT    2600 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Cerrato-D’Amico 
 

JSC on Migration Hearing on 5 September 2005 
 
 
At the JSC on Migration hearing on 5 September, I took on notice a question from Senator 
Kirk as to whether there were any other universities in Singapore besides the National 
University of Singapore (NUS) which offered law degrees.   
 
I have checked through the Australian High Commission in Singapore and they have advised 
that at the present time NUS is the only university in Singapore with a law school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
(Signed) 
 
 
 
Graeme Lade 
Director 
Malaysia, Brunei and Singapore Section 
 
Phone: 02-62613746 
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